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7 August 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Your son/daughter has been selected in the College’s Year 7/8 Touch team to compete 
in the NSW All Schools Touch Association Tournament at Jubilee Park on Friday 25 
August. Students are required to arrange private transport to and from the fields.  
 
Games will commence at 9am and the day will conclude between 2- 2:30pm. 
 
Students are required to wear full School PE uniform and will be supplied with a playing 
shirt on the day. Students also need to bring their own drink bottle and snacks. There will 
be canteen facilities available on the day. 
 
Please sign and return the slip below by 18 August. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Rachael Addison and Emma Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
My son/daughter ____________________________ has permission to compete in the 
NSW All Schools Touch Association Year 7/8 Tournament to be played at Jubilee Park 
on Friday 25 August. I understand private transport to and from the fields is required. 
  
Parents/Guardian name: ________________________________ 
 
Signed:         ________________________________ 
 
 
R Addison 


